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The Working Group for C37.100.1 Common Requirements for High Voltage Power 
Switchgear completed its work in March.  No meeting was held at Philadelphia this year.  

The new standard was submitted to RevCom and approved by that committee on May 1, 
2007 and subsequently approved by the IEEE Standards Board.  

Editorial work on the final draft was carried out over the summer.  The new standard was 
published on October 12, 2007.     

David Stone has offered his services to review the work of the various working groups 
adopting this standard to answer questions and promote a unified approach to its integration 
into the IEEE Switchgear Standards.  Questions should be sent by e-mail to:  
dtstone@ieee.org. 

 

This is the final report of the Working Group.  It has been my pleasure to serve the IEEE 
PES Switchgear Committee on this project.  
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